
UPCOMING EVENTS AT FUMC 
Sunday, August 26, 2012 
     8:45am  Genesis (Fellowship Hall) 
   10:00am  Sunday School  
   11:00am  Worship Service 
      5:00pm  UMYF (Youth Hut) 
     7:00pm  Praise Singers Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
           Paul Vacation  (August 26—August 31) 
 
Monday, August 27, 2012      
   11:00am  Caring Callers Meeting 
     3:30pm  Community Greeters Meeting (Fellowship Hall) 
     6:00pm  Boy Scout Meeting (Scout Hut) 
     7:00pm  Finance Committee Meeting (Choir Room) 
       
Tuesday, August 28, 2012     
2:30-9pm  Pictorial Directory Pictures (Fellowship Hall & Fred Harris SS 
Classroom)  
    7:00pm  Praise Band Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall)  
            
Wednesday, August 29, 2012 
2:30-9pm  Pictorial Directory Pictures (Fellowship Hall & Fred Harris SS 
Classroom) 
            Bulletin Deadline 
      
Sunday, September 2, 2012 
     8:45am   Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 
   10:00am  Sunday School  
   11:00am  Worship Service 
     7:00pm  Praise Singers Rehearsal (Fellowship Hall) 
 
ED KILBOURNE IN CONCERT — Singer, story-teller, and folk theologi-
an, Ed Kilbourne, will lead us in worship on Sunday, September 16 and 
we will host him in a concert that afternoon at 3:00 pm.  Admission is 
free, but a love offering will be taken.  For more information on Ed Kil-
bourne and his  music, you may visit his website 
at www.edkilbourne.com, or you may email Jonathan Kroepel, Director 
of Music at jkroepel@gmail.com.  
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August 26, 2012 — 8:45am  
 
 
WELCOME — Welcome to Genesis! Genesis is being held once a month. Our next 
Genesis service will be held September 23 at 8:45 in the fellowship hall. Invite a 
friend to join you! 

 
WELCOME VISITORS — We welcome our visitors! Please fill out the attendance 
sheet with your contact information. If you wish to join the church by Affirmation 
of Faith or Transfer of Membership, please notify the pastor at 843-537-3635. 
 
OUR PRAYER LIST Bob Lockey, Brady & Sue Nichols (Pam Humphries’ parents), 
Larry Spears, Frankie Webster (Allan & Dawn Chapman’s friend), Percy Walters 
(Charlotte Crosby’s Brother in Law), Trina Labberton (Mary Burr’s friend), 
Shirley Pierce Taylor (Mary Burr’s friend). NOTE: Names are left on the prayer 
list for two weeks; after two weeks, they are removed unless the church 
office is  notified. 
 
HURRICANE GUIDES — Hurricane guides for the 2012 hurricane season have 
been placed on the table in the lobby.  Pick up your copy today, it is full of infor-
mation on how to prepare for a hurricane and has a hurricane tracker map as 
well. 
  
NEXT SUNDAY’S SERMON — Paul Wood will preach on Mark 7: 1 — 23.  His ser-
mon title will be “Cleaning the World’s Worst Superfund Site.” 
 
UMYF (United Methodist Youth Fellowship) MEETING — The UMYF will begin 
meeting for the new school year this afternoon from 5— 7pm in the youth hut.  
Note also that each youth member is asked to bring $2.00 each week: $1.00 for 
supper and $1.00 for Xue, our Holt International adopted child. 
 
“WHY? MAKING SENSE OF GOD’S WILL” — Our Bible Study on Wednesday 
nights will address some of these questions: *Why do the innocent suffer? * Why 
do my prayers go unanswered? * Why can’t I see God’s will for my life? * Why 
God’s love prevails.  Adam Hamilton, pastor of the United Methodist Church of the 
Resurrection in Kansas City, speaks on video.  This will be followed by discussion 
led by Paul Wood.  We welcome all ages.  Class begins each Wednesday at 6:30 
and ends at 7:35.  No pre-registration is needed.  (Wednesday At The First 
(WATF) begins September 12 with supper at 5:30pm) 
  
TEACHER APPRECIATION — As a mean of showing our appreciation to those in 
our church who are active educators, the Christian Education Ministry Team will 
be sponsoring a Blessing of the Hands on Sunday, September 9 during Worship 
Service.  If you are employed by any pubic or private school in our area, please 
make plans to participate in this ceremony. 
 

 

JR. HIGH CLASS/YOUTH — Meet at the church on Sunday, September 9 at 4:00pm 
in the Fellowship Hall.  We will be making the craft from Bible School.  All youth 
are welcome to join in this event. 
 
EPWORTH WORK DAY OFFERING — Work a day! Give a day! Since before the 
1940’s the conference has designated the second Sunday in September as an Ep-
worth Sunday.  The original idea was for Methodists to invest a work day’s wages 
in the children of Epworth.  In recent years, each congregation has a challenge to 
give a minimum of $6.00 per member.  As a congregation, we want to meet and 
exceed this goal. In meeting this goal as a conference, we ensure Epworth has the 
financial means to invest care that transforms the lives of the children who call 
Epworth home regardless of the government’s or the family’s ability to pay.  If you 
would like to know where our congregation stands in our giving, please contact 
Mitzie Schafer at Epworth Children’s Home at 803-256-7394.  Let’s all work to-
gether on Sunday, September 9 to give generously to the children of Epworth. For 
more information about Epworth Children’s Home, visit them on the web at 
www.epworthchildrenshome.org. 
 
FELLOWSHIP DINNER — Our next congregational fellowship dinner (covered 
dish) will be held on Sunday, September 30, following worship. 
 
PORTRAITS FOR OUR NEW CHURCH DIRECTORY — There are still appointments 

available for you to have your photo made.  Photography begins this Tuesday, August 

28 and Wednesday, August 29 and then again on September 7 and 8. You will find that 

it is very easy to go online to the church’s web site (cherawfirstumc.org) and sign up. 

On our web site you will find a link to use for sign-ups. Or call the church office at 537-

7002, and Angie will be glad to help you sign up for photography. Our photography 

partner is Lifetouch. You will be under no obligation to purchase photos from them. 

Also, bring a non-perishable food item for McArn Community Ministry to your photog-

raphy session, and you will receive a $5.00 discount on any portrait purchase which you 

might make. 

 

GENESIS NEWS: — The next Genesis will be held on September 23.  Please note: 
Genesis now starts at 8:45am. 

 
FUMC Friends, Kay and I are on a two-week vacation. We are in the northern Rockies on 
a bus tour which ends in Denver. I look forward to seeing you in church next Sunday, Sep-
tember 2.  Also, in case you need a pastor, the Reverend David Townsend will be happy to 
assist you.  You may contact David through the church office or by calling him at home at 
537-4186. ….. Paul Wood 
 
FIRST UNITED METHODIST PRESCHOOL AND NURSERY DINNER AND SILENT 
AUCTION — Shrimp Creole dinner and silent auction will be on Thursday, September 
13; bidding will begin at 6:00pm with dinner at 6:30pm. 
 
WATF (Wednesday At The First) —  WATF will begin for the fall/winter on Wednes-
day, September  12 with the meal beginning at 5:30pm followed by Bible Study at 
6:30pm. 


